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Dear Parents,  

 

As we get to the end of another short but very busy term, I wanted to let you know about a refurbish-
ment project which will be taking place later in the year.  We have been lucky enough to secure a 
bid to refurbish our hall, kitchen and the Key Stage 1 classrooms.  Work will begin in the summer 
holidays, starting with the hall, kitchen and main corridor and will include painting walls and ceilings 
and replacing flooring in these areas. During the Autumn term, from September to December, Key 
Stage 1 classrooms (Foundation Stage, Year 1 and Year 2) will all be refurbished.  We will also 
have new screen doors installed in Years 1 and 2.  

Whilst the work is taking place, Foundation Stage and Year 1 will be relocated to temporary class-
rooms on the Junior playground.  These will be set up and ready for the start of the new term.  Also 
as part of the works over the summer holidays, the builders will refurbish and extend the JACs room 
in the Juniors so that Year 2 can be temporarily located in that part of the school.  Although there will 
obviously be some disruption, we will aim to keep this to a minimum.   We are pleased that during 
term time, building work will be confined to the Infant block and kept separate from the rest of the 
school.  JACs will continue as usual but will be located in the hall.  I will be displaying plans and 
sharing further information with you during parent teacher interviews week. 

All of our children have been authors and illustrators of their own non-fiction books this week, in-
spired by our Patron of Reading, James Carter.  Children have had the opportunity to choose any 
topic for their books and have been really creative with the designs; topics have ranged from Cats, 
Minecraft, Anne Frank, Football, Dance, Harry Potter and Oceans!  The outcomes have been super 
and we hope to display them next term for you to see.  Thank you to those of you who were able to 
join us for our celebration assembly today.  James has now come to the end of his time as our Pa-
tron of Reading and the children have really loved and been inspired by his visits.  We hope he will 
keep in touch with us and come back again in the future. 

Year 2 put on a lovely Circus performance as the culmination of their Circus topic this week, and 
again for the rest of Key Stage  today.  The children performed a dance sequence, tight rope walk, 
juggling act and clown show - and thoroughly entertained their audiences.  Well done to Year 2 ï 
and to Miss Nelson and Mrs Shaw too. 

School Council have been running a competition to choose new house names which we will launch 
after half term.  The entries were whittled down to a short list of three  which were then voted for by 
all of the classes.   The winning entry was from Rowan W in Year 5! Our new house names will be 
óFire, Earth, Air and Waterô and children will be allocated to their houses next term.  They will be able 
to collect house points and the winning house will be rewarded each week and term.  School Coun-
cil have also worked on the St Johnôs Promise which is forming our school rules and is displayed in 
classes and around the school.   

Many of the classes will be carrying on with the same topics in Term 4; we will send our usual class 
letters out to you at the start of the term. 

Have a lovely half term break. 

Kind regards, 

 

Nicky Hughes 
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Important dates for your diariesé 

¢ŜǊƳ п 

¢ǳŜǎ нтǘƘ CŜō - ¢ƘǳǊǎ мǎǘ aŀǊŎƘ - tŀǊŜƴǘ ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊ LƴǘŜǊǾƛŜǿǎ 

¢ǳŜǎ нтǘƘ CŜō - ̧ŜŀǊ о ǎǘŀǊǘ ǎǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ 

aƻƴŘŀȅ рǘƘ aŀǊŎƘ - C{ ŀƴŘ ¸ŜŀǊ с  bŀǝƻƴŀƭ /ƘƛƭŘƘƻƻŘ aŜŀǎǳǊƛƴƎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳƳŜ 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ сǘƘ aŀǊŎƘ - ̧ŜŀǊ рκс ²²н ǘǊƛǇ 

¢ƘǳǊǎ мрǘƘ aŀǊŎƘ - ̧ŜŀǊ пκрκс ǎŎƛŜƴŎŜ ǘǊƛǇ 

¢ǳŜǎ нлǘƘ aŀǊŎƘ -  ̧с WǳƴƛƻǊ /ƛǝȊŜƴ 

¢ƘǳǊǎ ннƴŘ aŀǊŎƘ - /ƭŀǎǎ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ 

¢ƘǳǊǎ ннƴŘ aŀǊŎƘ - ̧с /ȅŎƭƛƴƎ tǊƻŬŎƛŜƴŎȅ ǘŜǎǘ 

 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ōƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊƳ 

ŦƻǊ ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ƛƴǘŜǊǾƛŜǿǎ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 

ƻŶŎŜ ŀǎŀǇ ŀƴŘ ōȅ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ нлǘƘ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 

ǾŜǊȅ ƭŀǘŜǎǘΦ 

Term Dates 2018-2019 

Term 1 Thursday 06/09/18 ï Friday 19/10/18 

Term 2 Monday 29/10/18 ï Friday 21/12/18 

Term 3 Tuesday 08/01/19 ï Friday 15/02/19 

Term 4 Monday 25/02/19 ï Friday 05/04/19 

Term 5 Tuesday 23/04/19 ï Friday 24/05/19 

Term 6 Monday 03/06/19 ï Tuesday 23/07/19 

Inset Days 2018-2019 

Tuesday 04/09/2018 

Wednesday 05/09/2018 

Monday 12/11/2018 

Monday 07/01/2019 

Wednesday 24/07/2019 

Remaining Term Dates 2017-2018 

Term 4 Monday 19/02/18 ï Thursday 29/03/18 

Term 5 Monday 16/04/18 ï Friday 25/05/18 

Term 6 Monday 04/06/18 ï Friday 20/07/18 

 

Remaining Inset Days 2017-2018 

Monday 23/07/2018 

Tuesday 24/07/2018 

Wednesday 25/07/2018 
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wƻŀŘ ¢ǊŀŶŎ !ƴƴƻǳƴŎŜƳŜƴǘ - ƛƳǇŀŎǘ ƻƴ ǇŀǊƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ {ǘ WƻƘƴΩǎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

¢ƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ŀ ǘŜƳǇƻǊŀǊȅ ǘǊŀŶŎ ƻǊŘŜǊ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ƛƴǘƻ ŦƻǊŎŜ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ƘŀƭŦ ǘŜǊƳ ƻƴ aƻƴπ

Řŀȅ мнǘƘ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ нлмуΦ Lǘ ƛǎ ōŜƛƴƎ ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎŜŘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻŦ Ǝŀǎ Ƴŀƛƴ ǊŜǇƭŀŎŜπ

ƳŜƴǘ ǿƻǊƪǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŀǊŜ ŀƴǝŎƛǇŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƛƴ ǘǿƻ ǇƘŀǎŜǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ŜũŜŎǘ ƻŦ 

ǘƘŜ ƻǊŘŜǊ ƛǎ ǘƻ ǘŜƳǇƻǊŀǊƛƭȅ ǇǊƻƘƛōƛǘ ŀƴȅ ǾŜƘƛŎƭŜ ǇǊƻŎŜŜŘƛƴƎ ƻǊ ǿŀƛǝƴƎ ƛƴ {ǘ 

WƻƘƴǎ wƻŀŘ ŦǊƻƳ мн CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ǘƻ но aŀǊŎƘ ŀƴŘ {ǘ [ŜƻƴŀǊŘǎ [ŀƴŜ ŦǊƻƳ ф !ǇǊƛƭ 

ǘƻ нт !ǇǊƛƭ нлмуΦ !ǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜ ǘǊŀŶŎ ǎƛƎƴǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅŜŘ ǘƻ ƛƴŘƛŎŀǘŜ ǿƘŜƴ 

ǘƘŜ ƳŜŀǎǳǊŜǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ŦƻǊŎŜΦ 

 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴ ƛƳǇŀŎǘ ƻƴ ǇŀǊƪπ

ƛƴƎ ƛǎǎǳŜǎ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǎƻ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǘŀƪŜ ŜȄǘǊŀ 

ŎŀǊŜ ŀƴŘ Ŏŀǳǝƻƴ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ǝƳŜΦ 

 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀǿŀƛǝƴƎ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘŜǘƘŜǊ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ 

ōŜ ŀ ǇŀǘǊƻƭ ŎǊƻǎǎƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ǝƳŜ ǇŜǊƛƻŘΦ 

 

BAG2SCHOOL CLOTHING COLLECTION 
  
The next date for our Bag 2 School collection is TUESDAY 27th FEBRUARY. 
Please look out for the white bags which will be coming home with your children shortly. 
Please donate your clean, unwanted clothes, shoes, SOFT TOYS and other clean, re-

useable textiles. 
We receive a payment of 40p per kilo, so the heavier the bag, the more money we raise for 
school funds. 
Bags should be left on Tuesday 27th Feb in the car park at the rear of the school, by 9am. 
If you run out of bags you may use your own plastic bags, bin liners etc 
  
No bedding ï please donate this to the local animal shelters. 
No school uniform ï please donate this to school for resale at the summer fete. 
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 ¸ŜŀǊ н /ƛǊŎǳǎ tŜǊŦƻǊƳŀƴŎŜ  

aŀƪƛƴƎ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ōƻƻƪǎ 


